
 

Sensory 

Exploration! 

Today’s 

weather is… 

We have had a busy start to the new year and are pleased to 

welcome our new friends Isabella, Minh and their families.   

The children were excited to discover our new 'Under the Sea' 

theme and we are having fun and creating a sense of belonging 

as we decorate the classroom.  This is great for developing our 

fine motor, creative skills and language. 

 OOOuuurrr   FFFrrriiieeennndddsss   iiinnn   ttthhheee   YYYeeellllllooowww   GGGrrrooouuuppp   

                                                          

 

 

 

Jason 
Minh 

Isabella 

NNNeeewww   bbbeeegggiiinnnnnniiinnngggsss   iiinnn   ttthhheee   YYYeeellllllooowww   rrroooooommm!!!!!!   

‘Under the sea' 
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Circle time!! 

Together we 

decorated our 

submarine. 

Isabella 

Jason Bao 
Minh Samarth 

Kosei 

Lana 

Anna Thuy 

Samyuktha 



 

Dr. Anna Thuy and Dr. 

Bao working on Ms. Vi!! 

We have been learning about our Emotions/How do I feel? 

We have looked at books and talked about what makes us 

happy, sad, angry and excited.  The children also made their 

very own ‘My little book of feelings’. They decorated each 

page and have used photos of themselves expressing 

different emotions. 

 

 

  

 

   

   

WWWeee   hhhaaavvveee   aaalllsssooo   bbbeeeeeennn   bbbuuusssyyy………...   

 

                                         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

                                                              

Lana practices 

her cutting skills. 

 

Isabella 

busy in 

the 

kitchen 

Kosei celebrates 

his 2nd birthday 

    Fun 

outdoors!! 

 
We will celebrate Tet with a 

‘Dragon Dance’ performance at Tran 

Ngoc Dien location on Friday 13th 

February. Smartkids will then be 

closed from February 16-24. 

 

Parent teacher meetings will take 

place from March 23-27.  

 

We are looking forward to watching 

your children grow and develop 

throughout the year!! 

Ms. Shelley, Ms. Uyen and Ms. Vi 
 

 

 


